February 1, 2024

Upper Moreland Public Works has delivered ALL trash
cans. If you did not receive the correct size that you
asked for please call the Office. We will be working with
the Township to get the correct sizes. Please be patient
as cans may have to be ordered.

Next Trash Pick Up.....

As for the OLD trash cans, please place a sigh on them
that says PLEASE TAKE and make sure they are EMPTY.
The Township will not take any old cans that have trash in
them. A separate truck will be taking them for recycling.




